
1. For all TED courses, young children are not allowed on campus or in classrooms.

2. PFM will continue with arrangement of classrooms in compliance with social

distancing measures as mandated.

3. Summer courses will officially begin on June 15th, 2020.

4. All students are required to wear their student IDs on campus

5. All students will enter and exit in designated areas pertaining to their classroom

location

6. Gatherings after face-to-face classes are strongly prohibited. Students are encouraged

to leave campus immediately after classes.

7. All students who are ill need to communicate with instructors to continue work online

to limit the spread of infections

8. All students and instructors are encouraged to wear masks within classrooms and use

sanitizers regularly.

9. All instructors are advised to train their students on how to use MOODLE.

10. Seek assistance and support from Dean ofDOAA and Dean of DOSS if there are

inquiries regarding instructions.

Important Notes for ASCC Summer Instructions


